
Harvard	
  Public	
  Library	
  Trustees	
  Meeting	
  
Monday,	
  January	
  5,	
  2015	
  

Minutes	
  	
  

Present: Gail Coolidge, Chris Frechette, Marty Green, Charles Redinger, Stacie Cassat 
Green, Davida Bagatelle. Library Director: Mary Wilson 
Absent:  None 

 
Donation: Received a telescope as a gift to the library. The donors want the telescope to be put 
into circulation so that patrons may borrow it. Littleton library also has a telescope in their 
collection, as do many libraries in New Hampshire. 
 
Circulation: Mary saw a state report about circulation. Whereas many communities saw a 
decrease in book (non e-book) circulation, Harvard was up. 
 
StoryCorps: Davida will research the grant program further to better understand the work 
involved if we get the grant. 
 
Donation Policy: Marty presented a revised version of the policy for the committee’s review. She 
will finalize it based on group suggestions. 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
Summary of Action Items: 
• Finalize Donation policy (Marty) 

 
 
Trustee meeting adjourned at 8:50 p.m. 


